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Here is why I support The Oregon Fan Fairness & Transparency Act (HB-3167-3): 

 

? Bans speculative ticket sales   

? Cracks down on bot-purchased tickets   

? Requires upfront pricing with no hidden fees   

? Bans deceptive resale sites   

? Ensures clear refund policies   

? Preserves artist and venue resale control 

 

It is time fans, artists, and venues are protected from unscrupulous business 

practices! 


